
          
 
 
 
 
State of health 
 
In October 2017 a new set of RX images has been made for all auction horses. 
 
All auction horses had a clinical exam in the beginning of November 2017. 
 
If you are interested in a specific horse you can contact us through the contact from on this 
website to have the images and report involved forwarded to you. 
 


